
Invoices:
Roughly three months before your certificate renewal audit, the accounts payable, certification and principal office contacts on file
will receive an email like the one shown below. This is a particularly important email, as it contains the date of your scheduled audit.



Once you’ve logged in, click on the “Invoices” tab for further details.



Clicking an invoice’s number will show you more information about it, including the related audit date.



You can also view and download a copy of the invoice in PDF format.

Although you can download the invoice from the Portal, you cannot use it to make a payment. Click the link on your Portal home
page to access the online payment tool, or you can pay by check or wire transfer. Email certification@aisc.org for wire transfer
instructions.

mailto:certification@aisc.org


Accessing audit findings:

When the auditor has completed their document review and uploaded the audit documents to the portal, the certification contact,
principal officer, and quality contacts will get an email like the one shown below.



The “Audits” tab in the portal will allow you to view the record for that audit (by audit number).



This will take you to the audit details page shown below. Please click “View All” under the files section to access your findings.



You can view or download all findings from the Files section.



Downloading your certificate:

Once AISC has approved and uploaded your renewed certificate, your accounts payable, certification, principal officer and quality
contacts will receive an email like the one shown below.



In order to get to your certificate, you will need to get back to the files section of the renewal audit.

Please note that only certificate renewal audits after June 1, 2022 appear in the Portal, and your firm will have access to the Portal
only while certified.


